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August 5, 2024
Dear Monte Sano Elementary School Families,
Welcome back to Monte Sano Elementary School for the 2024-2025 school year! We are thrilled to embark on this new adventure with each of you and hope you all enjoyed a restful and joyful summer break.
This year, we are particularly excited to announce our enchanting theme: “Charlie and the Chocolate Factory”! Inspired by the beloved story by Roald Dahl, we aim to infuse our school year with the same sense of wonder, creativity, and imagination that the book embodies. Get ready for a year filled with golden tickets, magical moments, and sweet surprises!
Our dedicated staff has been working tirelessly to prepare a fun and educational experience that will captivate our students' hearts and minds. Throughout the year, we will have a variety of special events and activities aligned with our theme. Expect to see everything from whimsical classroom lessons to special guest visits and thematic learning projects designed to inspire curiosity and innovation.
Here are a few exciting highlights to look forward to:
1. Golden Ticket Week: Each student will have the chance to participate in a school-wide scavenger hunt, searching for hidden golden tickets that unlock special privileges and prizes.
2. Reading Adventures: Our school will be transformed into a magical chocolate factory, encouraging students to dive into the world of books and storytelling.
3. Family Chocolate Night: An evening event where families can come together to enjoy chocolate-themed games, crafts, and treats, celebrating our community and the joy of learning.
We believe that this theme will not only add a layer of fun to our academic year but also reinforce important values such as creativity, perseverance, and the joy of discovery. Our commitment to providing a nurturing and stimulating educational environment remains our top priority, and we are eager to see our students thrive.
As we begin this new school year, please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. We are here to support you and ensure that every child at Monte Sano Elementary School has a memorable and successful year.
Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Here's to a fantastic year ahead, filled with magical moments and sweet success!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Warmest regards,
Jasmine Scott
Principal, Monte Sano Elementary School
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